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President of Russia thanks the staff of the Department
for External Church Relations

 The President of the Russian Federation expressed gratitude to the staff of the Department for External
Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate. It is stated in the decree of the head of the Russian State
published on May 19, 2021. 

As the document states, gratitude is expressed ‘for the important contribution to the development of
international and inter-confessional relations’. 
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